

WYNFORD ELEMENTARY LIGHTHOUSE TEAM AND PTO PRESENT HOLIDAY SPIRIT WEEK!

7 DAYS TO CELEBRATE THE 7 HABITS

Monday, December 13: Shine Bright like a Star with the 7 Habits

Wear white!

Tuesday, December 14: Begin with the End in Mind Walk toward your goal. It's crazy sock day!

Wednesday, December 15: Put First Things First

The elves are hard at work making toys before their deadline. Wear a Santa or elf hat!

Thursday, December 16: Think Win-Win

Donate a non-perishable food item to the Salvation Army bins in our lobby and wear red or green.

Friday, December 17: Seek First to Understand, Then to Be Understood Enjoy everyone's ugliest sweaters.

Monday, December 20: Synergize

Find a friend and dress as a Christmas twin.

Tuesday, December 21: Sharpen the Saw

Take time for yourself. Bring or send a donation for the Grace Harris-Nichols Foundation and wear your PJs today! Information about Grace's Light is on the back!

Grace's Light



In Memory of Grace Harris-Nichols July 1, 1993- October 18, 2021

Grace graduated from Wynford High School in 2012. While in high school she was a member of the Wynford Color Guard, Royal Singers, Senior Choir, and 4-H. Grace consistently showed kindness and love to others throughout her life. Her family, many friends and community will continue to share this love and kindness through Grace's Light.

Our Mission:

- · Assisting families with medical emergencies
- Providing scholarships for camps and religious education opportunities
- · Encouraging and supporting elderly in the community
- Assisting homeless and socioeconomically disadvantaged people

Checks can be made out to Wynford PTO with "Grace's Light" in the memo or sent directly to the name and address below. Cash will be collected and sent on to Grace's Light. Please send your donation in an envelope labeled "Grace's Light

Grace's Light P.O. Box 367 Bucyrus, Ohio 44820

Contact us via email at graceslight21@gmail.com



Reminder – The Salvation Army bins are here! We would like to fill them to the rim for Christmas! Please encourage your child to bring in a non-perishable food item or can December 13-December 20. If every student brings in one can – the bins will be full!